Gall Boys return to rough

AFTER a two-year break
from the cameras, the
Gall Boys have again hit
the road to film their
latest adventure.

The Gall Boys are from
Kedron Caravans in
Brishane and take their
caravans with them —no
maltter how punishing the
lerrain.

This is their 10th year —
and eighth video
production —
documenting what the
remote north offers the
traveller,

Their latest adventure
takes them around the
Guif to Darwin, Arnhem
Land, Daly River, the
Kimberley, Home Valley
Station, Kalumburu, down
the Canning Stock Route,
across the Gary Junction
to Alice Springs and
Plenty Highway home.

It includes some great
footage of a mullet spawn
through waiting saltwater
crocodiles, barramundi
fishing and a good blend
of four-wheel-driving on
remote tracks 1o out-of-
the-way deslinalions and
points of intereslk, such as
the Kalumburu Museum.

Tense situations,
natyral beauty and some
light-hearted practical
jokes and bloopers
provide plenty of variety
anid entertainment.

The video will be
available from March.

For more information, visit

www. thegallboys.com.

ADVENTURE:
Navigating the
Ord River, near
Kununurra
(above); and
(from far left)
on the Canning
Stock Route; a
saltwater
crocodile and
his catch; help
is at hand.




Regards,
Glen.



